
From: Linda McLachlan   
Sent: Sunday, February 9, 2020 12:10 PM 
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca> 
Cc: jeff.yurek@pc.ola.org 
Subject: Dawn-Parkway Expansion EB-2019-0159 
 
Dear Members of the Ontario Energy Board and Minister Yurek, 
 
I wish to express my dissent for the proposed 2021 Dawn-Parkway Expansion Project by Enbridge Gas, 
ref: EB-2019-0159. 
 
This project is not in the long-term interest of Ontarians and should not be approved.  
 
More pipelines are not the answer to jobs, the long-term energy needs of Ontario nor the environment.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Linda McLachlan 
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